
 

 

 

Dear Friends and Community Members, 
 
Step right up! Step right up! Join us for fresh! 2020 as we raise money to benefit Tucson 
Waldorf School (TWS)! It will be a fantastic spring evening featuring delicious food, 
carnival games, locally-crafted beer, signature cocktails, and kombucha.  Attendees have 
the opportunity to bid on specialty themed baskets from our silent auction, enjoy an 
exciting live auction, and cap the evening off with entertainment and dancing. It’s a night 
of excitement, celebration and community bonding. 

 
Do you have a business you would like to promote? Last year the event sold out 
with over 250 people in attendance, including current Waldorf families, alumni, and 
friends. A donation is a great way to demonstrate your generosity while promoting 
your business! 

 
Don’t own a business and still want to help? Contact your favorite merchant and ask 
them to support Waldorf education with a donation that represents their business. 
Remember, many businesses allot a certain amount each year in charitable giving and 
donations. 

 
We warmly welcome the unique opportunities you can offer. Some examples of previous 
donations include: sporting/concert tickets, artwork, dance lessons, a stay in your vacation 
home, special outings to places you love, and gift certificates for goods or services. 

 
Donations must be received no later than April 13th, 2020 to be included in the auction. 
TWS is a 501c(3) nonprofit organization and your donation is fully tax deductible to the 
extent allowed by law. 

 
For questions and donation leads contact Sevi Wheatley, fresh! Chair at 
sswheatley10@gmail.com or Melissa Campbell, Development Director at 529.1032 ext 
105 or development@tucsonwaldorf.org.  
 
Thank you!  

 
Melissa Campbell 

Development Director  
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